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29 March 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Potential joining of The True Learning Partnership Multi-Academy Trust 
 
As you are aware the consultation period on Multi Academy Trust status came to an end on Tuesday 
5 March 2019.  We would like to thank parents and carers for their input over this period.  In tandem 
with the consultation with parents, the Governing Board, together with Heather Taylor, have been 
busy going through the due-diligence process in relation to The True Learning Partnership.  As part of 
this exercise the Governors have noted and considered all the questions and issues raised by 
yourselves and members of our staff.   
 
The Governing Board met on Wednesday 27 March to review and give full consideration to the 
Consultation evidence.  Following a detailed and constructive meeting, the Governing Board voted 
unanimously to move forward with the MAT conversion, considering it to be in the best interests of 
the current and future provision of education and support of our children, which is at the heart of all 
we do.   The next stage will be to submit a formal application to the Department for Education.    
 
We envisage that the move to an Academy would not happen until towards the end of the Autumn 
Term due to the timescales involved in the process.  
 
The Governors would like to thank you for your continued support and will continue to keep you 
informed as we move forward after Easter. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Janette Johnson 
Chair of Governors Disley Primary School 
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